
On 16 November, 2010 at 7:00pm, the then RTA's Cent ral Coast Manager, Glenn 
Weymer and Central Coast Network Manager, Craig Lec kie, made a presentation on 
“Strategic Planning for The Central Coast Highway t hrough Long Jetty and The 
Entrance” to The Entrance Peninsula Community Preci nct Committee.  Glenn Wemer 
advised that the option presented was a concept des ign based upon aerial 
photography with no detailed physical survey, thus dimensions are approximate 
only.  This Information application seeks a copy of  the concept layout upon 
which the presentation was based. 

 


